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305 James Street 
Ottawa, ON K1R 5M9 
 

Phone: (613) 878 6552 
 

  
 
 
 
October 29, 2018 
 
 
 
 
Micah Jarvis, CMVP, P.Eng. 
President 
The Paragon Group 
 
Via email 
 
 
Re: Letter of reference 
______________________________________________________________________ 
 
Micah,  
 
I wanted to thank you for the excellent work that you have done on behalf of WeedMD 
Inc, of which I am co-founder.  
 
The Paragon Group has proven invaluable during the expansion of our Strathroy facility, 
anticipating our energy needs well in advance of when we need the power.  You have 
been highly responsive, knowledgeable, and easy to work with.  
 
Feel free to share this letter as a letter for reference with your prospective client.  
 
Sincerely,  
 

 
 
Dr Luc C Duchesne, PhD 
CEO, GSN Dreamworks Inc 
Co-Founder WeedMD Inc 
 
 


